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Deepen The  
Ties That Bind
Dr. Jeff Roberts, Senior Pastor  •  jroberts@tbcraleigh.com  •  Twitter: @Jeff__Roberts

I am looking forward to us beginning our Winter Semester of TNT. We begin on 
February 7 at 6:00 p.m. with a “Kick Off Meal.” Join us for the fellowship and to 
receive your materials for the coming semester. If you are new to TNT you can 
join us and we will place you in one of our small groups. We are continuing our 
study of the book of Acts as we are reminded what God started in Jesus, God is 
continuing through us. Our study runs from February 7 through April 4. Join us in 
the Fellowship Hall on Tuesday night, February 7 at 6:00 p.m. 
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DONATION DAY 
Sunday, February 5 • Both Services

We will be collecting cans of soup and other canned goods  
that will be donated to the North Raleigh Ministries food pantry.

Monetary donations for Haven House Minstries of Raleigh  
will be taken to help at-risk youth.

Please bring your donation NEXT Sunday!  
Soup Bins will be at the entrance of the ROC to place your cans in, and 

students will be there to collect any monetary donations for Haven House.

Haven House Services was founded in 1973 to provide community-based  
services to at-risk youth and their families in Wake County.



Souper Bowl of Caring Donations

8:45am	 Worship (Worship Center/ROC)

9:45	 Sunday School  
(Bible Study for all ages)

10:55	 Worship (Worship Center/ROC)

5:00pm	 Laymen Practice (Parlor)

6:00	 MS Super Bowl Party (Offsite)	

Deepest Sympathies

Sylvia & Louis Pearce upon the death 
of Sylvia’s mother, Mary Edith Williams of 
Roseville on Jan. 23.

Ramona Green & her children (Spencer, 
Emily & Amelia) upon the death of 
Ramona’s mother, Joyce Christopher of 
Lincolnton, NC on Jan. 25.

Cora Shores & family upon the death 
of Cora’s mother, TBC member Minnie 
Shores of Wake Forest on Jan. 27.

The family of TBC member Etta 
Kimbrell who passed away on Jan. 27.

Eddie & Misty Deo and Mark & Christy 
Frisbee and family upon the death of 
Misty and Christy’s grandmother, Monteen 
Wilson of Candler, NC. on Jan. 27.

Staff AnniversarIES

Roger Crowder, Maintenance, 
celebrates his 9th year anniversary 
on February 1st and Dr. Jeff Roberts, 
Senior Pastor, celebrates his 17th year 
anniversary on February 7th. Please take 
the time to say a personal word, write 
a note or place a phone call to them 
or offer words of encouragement and 
support for the fine job they are doing.

This Sunday At Trinity

Kids Faith
Sunday, February 12 • 6:00pm • E244

This one-time is class for parents to listen and 
share how best to prepare your child for a 
growing faith, prepare them for a personal 
relationship with Christ, and worship together.

Childcare and activities will be provided for 
children Babies – grade 5. 

Women’s Book Club 
Thursday, February 16 • 7:00pm • Parlor

Murder at the Vicarage  by Agatha Christy

For more info, contact Nancy Cummings: 
ncummings12@gmail.com. 

TBC / Red Cross
Blood Drive

Sunday, February 26 •1:00-5:00pm • FH
Note the time change due to construction.

This is a life-saving mission effort that takes 
minimal effort and time, but can mean a lot 
more to someone than a new roof on their 
house, or a hygiene kit. Go online to the TBC 
website and make an appointment to give! 

Volunteers Needed
February 23 • 4:00-8:00pm • FH

We are adding a second LuoPads work day 
to use the remainder of the fabric donated 
and complete more reusable feminine 
hygiene pads for women across the globe 
who have limited access to these products. 
We will be tracing a wooden pattern, cutting 
fabric, and sewing the pads. No sign-up is 
needed, just come when you can!  

The Book of ACTS
February 7 - April 4 • 6:30-8:30pm
Men • Facilitator: Dr. Jeff Roberts • FH 

Women • Facilitator: Robin Roberts • Chapel 

Kick off Dinner • February 7 
6:00pm • FH • Chili and Potatoes

Get ready for another semester of men  
and women’s TNT Bible Study (Tuesday 
Night Training) as we continue our lessons 
of the book of Acts. If you missed the first 
semester of this study, we invite you to join 
us for the second half. New attendees can 
register by either calling the church office, 
sign-up on the Registration board located  
in the ROC lobby or sign-up online at  
www.signupgenius.com.



Deacon of the Week Fellowship Dinner

Wednesday, February 1
Penne Pasta w/Marinara Sauce 
Meatballs/Cheese, Salad Bar,  

Bread, Dessert

• Adults: $5.00 • Children: $3.00

Unless meals are prepaid, reservations 
and cancellations need to be made in 
the church office prior to 4:00pm each 
Monday. Permanent dinner reservations 
for the semester, or week-to-week 
reservations can be made by contacting 
RaNada (919-787-3740 or rthornton@
tbcraleigh.com) or by completing a 
congregational response card available 
from the ushers during Sunday Worship 
and placing it in the offering plate. 

Debbie Thomas has 
been a member of 
Trinity since 1985 and 
is a native of Rose 
Hill, NC. She and her 
husband, Ken, have 
two children, Brittany 
and Cameron. Debbie works as a Senior 
IT Infrastructure Analyst at Duke Energy. 
She serves as Hostess, ROC Volunteer, 
and ETC Volunteer. She works with the 
Adult 3 Coed 1 Sunday School class. She 
also works with deacons Melinda Cook 
and Holly Hering.

Tuesday Evenings

Tuesday Night Training (TNT) 
The Book of ACTS

Feb. 7 - Apr. 4 • 6:30-8:30pm

Men • Facilitator: Dr. Jeff Roberts • FH 
Women • Facilitator: Robin Roberts • Chapel 

Wednesday Morning

Women’s Bible Study:  
ENTRUSTED: A Study of 2 Timothy

Jan. 18 - Feb. 22 • 9:30-11:30am • A 214 
Cost: $13 for book 

THURSDAY Evenings

Women’s Monthly Book Club
Third Thurs. Monthly • 7:00pm • Parlor 

Facilitator: Nancy Cummings

This Week’s Food Pantry Needs:
• Canned Pastas with Meat

• Small Cans of Tuna
• Snack Crackers (Nabs)

Welcome to Trinity

Ashley Davis of Raleigh joined TBC 
by letter from First Baptist Church of 
Wilmington, NC.

Billy & Judy McCormick of Raleigh 
joined by statement of faith.

Sunday Evenings

What the Bible Says About 
Racial Reconciliation

Feb. 19-April 2 • 6:00pm • A213 
Facilitators: Rev. Dr. Roberts,  
Kathy Driver, Apryl Bullock

On Prayer: A Journey Home
Feb. 19 - April 9 • 6:00pm • A220 

Facilitator: Rev. Lydia Tatum

DISCIPLESHIP  Win/Spr 2017

Discipleship is adding 
Sundays in February!

• WEDNESdays IN January •

Bible Study:  
Prayer - Does it Make a Difference?

Jan. 4 - Feb. 22 • 6:30pm • A213 
Facilitator: Dr. Jeff Roberts

Companions Along the Way 
Jan. 4 - May 10 • 6:15-7:30pm • Parlor 

Cost: $10 for book 
Facilitator: Hal Melton

Parenting with Love and Logic
Jan. 4 - Feb. 22 • 6:30pm • Conf. Rm. 

Facilitators: Rev. Lydia Tatum,  
Jody & Paige Bagwell



Rev. Hal Melton, hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

WASHINGTON, DC
Cherry Blossom 

Festival
March 31- April 3, 2017 • Cost $410

Includes 
• Transportation

• 3 Nights Lodging
• 3 Breakfasts and 3 Dinners

• Two Daytime Guided Tours of DC
• Evening Guided Tour of  

Memorials and Monuments 

NC Baptist Singers
Monday, February 13 • 4:00pm  

Grey Stone Baptist, Durham 
Cost: Dinner and Donation

Sign-up sheet is on the board in the ROC. 

MISSISSIPPI  
River Cruise

November 12-20, 2017  
Cost: $2,600 and up,  

depending on room type

We’ll fly to New Orleans for a day, then 
board the American Queen paddleboat 
for Memphis with stops in Greenville, 
Vicksburg and Natchez, MS; St. 
Francisville, Baton Rouge and Nottoway, 
LA. Price includes one night’s hotel 
stay in New Orleans, round trip airfare, 
cruise, shore excursions, all meals and 
entertainment aboard the riverboat. Get 
details at www.aqsc.com.

Sign-up now to indicate your interest. A 
deposit of $550 is required. If you pay the 
full cost of the cruise up front, you may 
qualify for a $300 discount. Reservations 
will be taken as long as cabins are 
available. Call Kathy Driver at 919-621-
0236 if you have questions. 

Please join us as we honor our Senior Adults

VALENTINE 
Banquet Dinner & 

Entertainment
Saturday, February 11 • 5:00pm • FH 

Sign-up Dealine February 5

Sign-up on one of the bulletin boards  
outside the FH or ROC Lobby.

Nursing Homes & 
Homebound Visits

Wednesday, February 15  
10:00am • Fellowship Hall

Interested in presenting  
to our senior adults?

Senior Adult Events Team is looking for 
church members to be a presenter for any  
of these topics or others you suggest. We 
would like to schedule some “Lunch and 
Learn” events for our Senior Adults and need 
your knowledge, talents or abilities to make 
this possible.

•	 Dance (a demonstration/participation)

•	 Artists (demonstrate/participate)

•	 Medical (fall risk, PT, flexibility, nutrition, 
cardiac, speech, etc.)

• Genealogy/Legacy/life story writing

Please contact Nita Gruttadauria (gruttanita@
gmail.com or 919-373-0469) if you are 
interested. We are anxious to schedule  
these presentations. 



Rev. Hal Melton, hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

NORTH RALEIGH MINISTRIES 

Food Drive 
Volunteers Needed

Sunday, February 19

Each of the 6 times a year that we 
celebrate the Lord’s Supper in worship, 
we take up a Love Offering and do a 
Food Drive to benefit North Raleigh 
Ministries – a Collaborative Benevolence 
ministry of a dozen churches in N. 
Raleigh that helps our neighbors in 
need. NRM lets us know exactly what 
food items they need to help with 160 
Back Pack Buddies or to stock the Food 
Pantry. We will publicize the items the 
week before. 

The church provides large containers 
around our campus into which donors 
will place the food. We need a Sunday 
School Class or simply a group 
of folks that have a heart for this 
ministry to form a team that will take 
the donated food to NRM during the 
10:55am worship service. If you would 
like to volunteer to be on this team 
that will serve these six Sundays a year, 
please contact Hal Melton at hmelton@
tbcraleigh.com or call the church office at 
919-787-3740. Middle Schoolers through 
Adults are welcome!

NC Baptist Missions 
Conference

Friday-Saturday, March 17-18 
Calvary Baptist Church, Winston-Salem

Log onto www.baptistsonmission.org to 
see all the speakers and worship leaders 
including Ann Lotz! Annie Moses Band 
will be back doing worship music! There 
will be breakout sessions on every 
aspect of Baptist Mission work. TBC has 
a block of 12 rooms at a hotel near the 
church for $85 plus tax per room. Only 
6 rooms left! To get a room, please 
contact Hal Melton at 919-787-3740 or 
hmelton@tbcraleigh.com.KY Pineknot Center 

Hills & Hollers Ministries

Clothing Needed
Right now their main needs are: Jeans, 
Coats and Mittens / Gloves (kids, adults – 
all sizes). Lots of children’s clothing of all 
kinds…especially younger sizes.

Please bring as much as you can. At this 
time, TBC’s building B is closed for a month 
as part of the construction. That is where 
our large collection bin is located. We will 
still continue to collect in a red bin at the D 
Hallway, enter through the office lobby.

Disaster Recovery 
Rebuild

February 6-11, March 6-11, March 20-24 
Home in Fair Bluff, NC

TBC is partnering with Hayes Barton and 
Westwood Baptist Churches to re-build one 
of the homes flooded by Hurricane Matthew 
down east. The modest house was completely 
destroyed inside. Please contact Barry Smith 
at bks11050@msn.com if you can participate 
in any of these upcoming weeks. You do not 
have to work the whole week to help! Just let 
him know what days you will be there.

Habitat for Humanity 
February 11 • March 18

Join with other Trinity members and help 
build a home for a Raleigh family in need. The 
home will be built in the same neighborhood 
as last years’ off of New Hope Road. Trinity 
must supply 25+ workers these Saturdays, 
PLUS provide lunch for 35. Work schedule is 
8:00am-4:00pm. Volunteer by clicking on the 
Habitat Volunteers link on the TBC website.



Rev. Steve Byers, slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

Find Your Place  
In The Music Ministry. 
If you have singing or instrumental abilities, we need you.  

We are always looking for more musicians to add to our worship leading 
ministries at Trinity. Consider getting involved in music ministry and  

being a part of an exciting place of ministry!

Music Notes
It was a great day of music in worship this 
past Sunday. Special thanks to Joyful Noise, 
(Jack and Kathy Stanford, Dawn Trollip), and 
to our Trinity Orchestra for adding so much 
to the music of worship. Both of our choirs, 
FirstLight and Sanctuary Choir, have 
contributed so much to our worship services 
this past year, and we look forward to their 
ministry in this new year.

Music Makers & 
Young Musicians 

present

The Lighthouse  
Fire Station

Sunday, April 23 • 6:00pm • ROC

Mandatory Practice 
Wednesday, April 19 

6:00-7:30pm with pizza & rehearsal

The Music Makers and Young Musicians 
have begun rehearsing for our mini-
musical, The Lighthouse Fire Station! 
There are a few speaking and solo parts 
and the kids may have an additional 
practice time. Please try to have your 
child here every Wednesday night to 
practice and learn all the songs.

REHEARSAL  
LOCATIONS 
during the refurbishment  

of the B Building

New Covenant  
Wednesdays 

6:45pm • Choir Room

Living Praise  
will reconvene in February once  

the B Building is completed

PrimeTimers Choir  
Tuesdays • Multipurpose Room

Sanctuary Choir  
Wednesdays • Multipurpose Room 

Student Choir  
Sundays • Multipurpose Room 

Once the building is completed in late 
January or early February, rehearsal 
room assignments will change once 
again for the D Building. A special 
thanks to all of our musicians for being 
flexible and helpful while we are 
making many short-term changes over 
the next few months.



Christian Davis, cdavis@tbcraleigh.com

www.lifehonestly.com

Snack Supper 
Volunteers Needed
We are in need of volunteers to provide 
snack supper on Sunday Nights for the 
MS and HS Students. Volunteers are 
reimbursed. Contact Mandy Warren or 
Sharon Tiller if you are interested.

FRESHMAN  
& SOPHOMORE

Fellowship Dinner

February 11 • 6:00pm 
RSVP Deadline: February 8

Come enjoy a night of food, fun, and good 
time with friends. The dinner will be hosted 
by the Witcher Family and there is no cost but 
we do need you to RSVP by calling, texting, or 
emailing Christian by February 8th.

MIDDLE SCHOOL  
Super Bowl Party

February 5 • 6:00pm

The Middle School Super Bowl Party will  

be hosted by the Mundays and as always  

will contain lots of food, fun, and a little bit 

of football!

DONATION  
DAY 

Sunday, February 5 

Both Services

Everyone is encouraged to  

bring cans of soup and  

other canned foods  

for North Raleigh Ministries  

and/or a monetary  

donation for Haven House.

UPCOMING 
SPRING EVENTS

Middle School Missions Retreat 
March 24-26

High School Spring Break Trip 
April 9-15 

*Registrations are being mailed out  
now, so check your mailboxes and  

be mindful of the deadline!



Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff, kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

2017 Summer Dates
Vacation Bible School • June 15-17

Passportkids Camp • July 3-6

Due Date: February 5

Bring soup cans to RA or GA classes 
or Sunday School next week before 
the real Super Bowl. We are collecting 
cans of soup for hungry people in our 
community. Go to the grocery store and 
pick out about 4-5 cans of soup to bring 
and share with others. We will have a big 
Soup can in the hallway for you to fill up! 
We will also take monetary donations for 
Haven House.

Mother/Daughter  
GA Camp

May 12-13

Kick off the mother’s day weekend  
with time away with your daughters  

at Camp Mundo Vista.

Information packets coming soon.  
Mark the date. 

Hymnal Pick-up 
Every Sunday  

after the 11:00am service.

Join us after the services to pick up 
hymnals and place on carts each week. 
Leaders and adults will be there to 
assist as needed. This is a very needed 
project to help get our worship area 
ready for breaking down. We will do 
this throughout the RA/GA season. See 
you there!

MISSION PROJECTS
 Solo Mission Projects and RAGA  
mission car race are Underway! 

GA and RA boys and girls may begin to work 
on Mission Projects. Work Nights Available 
for Parents: Wednesday nights of February 
1 and 8 will be a time when parents can join 
RA leaders and GA Director in room E244 at 
7:00pm for any helps or assistance you need 
with the RAGA race car or mission projects. 
So plan to bring your child’s car and ask any 
questions or seek help if needed. 

Sharing the Stories of Jesus

Children’s Day
March 5, 2017

Children participate in worship: 
Singing, Praying, Speaking, Skits, 

Reading Scripture & Serving as leaders 

An Experience in Church Worship  
by our youngest members.



Katie Medlin, kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

Words from Katie

Throughout the month of January I have 
talked about prayer. I wanted to end this 
mini series with encouragement and a 
challenge to pray with your children. 
Perhaps you’ve never prayed with your 
children. But no matter how old they are,  
it’s never too late to start. It helps 
to remember that prayer is simply a 
conversation with God.

Here are a few ideas to get you started:

1) Newspaper Prayer. Try this idea at the 
beginning of the day as you’re eating 
breakfast. Have each family member take a 
portion of the newspaper and circle items 
that he or she feels need to be prayed for. 
Then ask family members to pray for the 
things they circled in the paper.

2) Sentence Prayer. You can help your 
children pray aloud by giving them a 
sentence to complete, such as:

“Lord, I thank you for …” 
“Lord, forgive me for …” 
“Lord, help my friend …” 
“Lord, help me be more …”

3) Highs and Lows. Ask your children what 
their “highs” were from the day, and then ask 
them about their “lows” from the day. Share 
your highs and lows as well, and then pray 
for them together.

4) Prayer Journal. Share your prayer requests 
with the other members of your family and 
then record them in a prayer journal. 

5) Use this as a model prayer

	 A stands for “adoration.” Begin the prayer 
by simply adoring God for who He is.

	 C stands for “confession.” Spend some 
time confessing your sins.

	 T stands for “thanksgiving.” Take time to 
thank God for the blessings that He has 
given to you and your family.

	 S stands for “supplication.” Lift up specific 
areas of your life in which you need God 
to supply for your needs.

– Parts of this article were taken and  
adapted from Focus on The Family

I hope this is helpful and encourages you 
to pray as a family. Some resources I like to 
help you along the way are:

“Teaching your Child how to Pray” by Rick 
Osborne

“Praying Circles Around Your Children” by 
Mark Batterson

“A Parent’s Book of Prayers” by Tony Wood

Focus on the Family Resources

Grace and Peace to you, 
Katie

KIDS FAITH
Sunday, February 12 

6:00pm • E244

Join Karen and Katie for conversations 
about Faith for your family. This class is 
a one-time class for parents to listen and 
share how best to prepare your child for 
a growing faith. 

Childcare and activities will be provided 
for children Babies - grade 5.

VBS 2017
June 15-17

Mark Your Calendar.



Rev. Spencer Good, sgood@rocraleigh.com s (919) 787-4991

www.rocraleigh.com

Volunteers Needed
2nd Wednesday • 7:45 - 9:00pm

2nd & 3rd Thursday • 6:00pm - 9:00pm

Contact Michelle: 919-787-3740 or 
mkranz@tbcraleigh.com if you can 
sub short term or know of anyone 

interested in taking on a regular spot.

ROC Activities
February 5 - February 11

Group Fitness Classes

M • 9:30-10:30 am  • E247
Senior Adult Ballet

M, W • 7:00-8:00 am • Gym Floor
Dance-It Group Fitness

M, W, F • 9:15-10:15 am • Gym Floor
Stroller Strides

T, Th • 5:30-6:30 am • Gym Floor
Fit for Mom

T, Th • 8:00-9:00 am • Gym Floor
Dance-It Group Fitness

ROC Volunteers
The volunteers schedule is subject to change. 
If no volunteer is available, the ROC may 
close, even during regular hours.

Monday, February 6
8am-11am	 Beverly Munday
11am-2pm	 Pat Pierce
3pm-6pm	 Jeff Smith
6pm-9pm	 Jeff Williams

Tuesday, February 7
8am-11am	 Leland Cottle
11am-2pm	 Marcel Beaudreau
3pm-6pm	 Shirley Eason, Doris Young
6pm-9pm	 Charla Peel, JoAnn Bell

Wednesday, February 8
8am-11am	 Andy Ammons
11am-2pm	 Marcel Beaudreau
7:45pm-9pm	 Volunteers Needed

Thursday, February 9
8am-11am	 Joyce Warren
11am-2pm	 Suzie Short
3pm-6pm	 Donna Munley
6pm-9pm	 Volunteers Needed

Friday, February 10
8am-11am	 Johnny Teal
11am-2pm	 Nell Campbell

Saturday, February 11
9am - 12pm 	 Closed

Upward Celebration Night 
February 28, 2017

13th Annual ROC’n Golf 
May 15, 2017

Monday • Tuesday • Thursday 
8:00 am - 2:00 pm • 3:00 pm - 9:00 pm

Wednesday 
8:00 am - 2:00 pm

Friday 
8:00 am - 2:00 pm 

Saturday 
Gym Closed 

ROC Hours

ROC Calendar 
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All basketball players and cheerleaders will have one practice per week. Practices are 

conducted either on Monday or Tuesday evenings, on the same day and at the same 

time each week. All practices will last one hour, consisting of a 15 minute devotion 

and a 45 minute on-court practice. All games and practices are held in the ROC.

Below are the season’s practice dates. Please 
plan to attend practice each week, we will 
practice each Monday or Tuesday.

Practice Dates:
February 6 & 7

February 13 & 14

February 20 & 21 

Practice Times:
Kindergarten League  
5:00pm • Monday or Tuesday

First - Third Grade Girls League 
5:00pm • Monday or Tuesday

First & Second Grade Boys League  
5:30pm • Monday or Tuesday

Third & Fourth Grade Boys League 
6:30pm • Monday or Tuesday

Fourth - Sixth Grade Girls League 
6:15pm • Monday or Tuesday

Important Dates:

Tuesday, February 28, 2017 
Upward Celebration Night at 6:00 PM in the 
ROC. All players, coaches, parents, siblings, 
fans and others are invited and encouraged 
to attend our Celebration for the season.

2016/2017  
Season Practices

Ballet
Dance with a

                Purpose

Ballet
Dance with a
                Purpose

Ballet
Dance with a

            purpose

Senior Adult Ballet
Mondays 

9:30am - 10:30 am • Multi-purpose Room

For questions and more info contact  
Lydia Tatum at ltatum@tbcraleigh.com



E-mail newsletter articles no later than  
Noon Fridays to: info@tbcraleigh.com.

Trinity Times (USPS 006-883) is 
published weekly, except July 4th 
week and Christmas week by Trinity 
Baptist Church, 4815 Six Forks Road, 
Raleigh, NC 27609.

Periodical postage paid at Raleigh, 
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Prayer Line: 781-PRAY (7729) 
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Dr. G. Jeffery Roberts 
Senior Pastor 

ext. 4850 • jroberts@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Hal Melton  
Assoc. Pastor, Missions & Senior Adults 
ext. 4858 • hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Steve Byers 
Assoc. Pastor, Worship & Music 

ext. 4861 • slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff 
Assoc. Pastor, Education & Families 

ext. 4855 • kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Spencer Good 
Assoc. Pastor, Administration & Recreation 

ext. 4856 • sgood@rocraleigh.com

Rev. Lydia Tatum 
Assoc. Pastor, Ministry & Outreach 
ext. 4857 • ltatum@tbcraleigh.com

Christian Davis 
Minister to Students 

ext. 4860 • cdavis@tbcraleigh.com

Katie Medlin 
Minister to Preschool & Families 

ext. 4859 • kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

Jan Brown, Financial Administrator 
ext. 4853 • janbrown@tbcraleigh.com

Liz Adams, Pastoral Secretary 
ext. 4851 • ladams@tbcraleigh.com

RaNada Thornton, Ministerial Secretary 
ext. 4854 • rthornton@tbcraleigh.com

Michelle Kranz, Ministerial Secretary 
ext. 4852 • mkranz@tbcraleigh.com

Maria Miller, Weekday Preschool Director 
ext. 4864 • preschool@tbcraleigh.com

Debbie Surface, Weekday Preschool Admin. 
ext. 4865

Rev. Wayne Rogers, Organist

Ramona Green, Pianist

Barbara Bowen, Pianist

TRINITY BAPTIST CHURCH STAFF

When you provide a check as payment, you authorize 
us either to use information from your check to make 
a one-time electronic fund transfer from your account 
or to process the payment as a check transaction.

Growing through Bible Study...
Members 		  New 	  
Age Group	 Present 	 Members	 Visitors

Adults	 498	 0	 16
Students	 134	 0	 2
Children	 63	 0	 3
Preschool	 59	 0	 0
Totals 	 754	 0	 21
Sunday School 	 Total 775
Growing through Worship...
8:45am Worship Attendance 	 282 
10:55am Worship Attendance 	 611 
Total Worship Attendance 	 893
Growing through Stewardship...
(YTD totals through 12/31/2016)
YTD General  
Fund Needs (Budget) 	 $2,805,692.00
YTD Operating Receipts 	 $2,833,244.38  
YTD Operating Expenses 	 $2,660,456.59
Capital Campaign
Capital Campaign Pledges 	 $4,162,920.00
Pledged Money Received 	 $2,977,400.73
Total Received 	 $3,364,159.06

Vision for Growth 1-29-17

ETC VOLUNTEERS
Sunday, February 5

Hostess: Allison Harris 
Assistant Hostess: Joy Cooper

8:45 am Worship Service
Melanie Bennett, Matt & Jessica McDougald, 
Anne Doman, Megan & Nicholas Thorpe,  
John & Emma Hoffman, Elise Thompson

10:55 am Worship Service
0-4 mos	 Karen Allen, Doris Young

5-10 mos	 Kristen Hare, Holly Shaw

11-14 mos 	 Sherry Mitchell, Emily Lawson

15-19 mos	 Tasha King, Allison Havener

20-24 mos	 Susan Lewis, Christi Melton

2 yrs	 Kathy Korzekwinski, Christopher 
Hinkleman, Ashley Cox

3 yrs	 Brad Harris, Mike Shaw

4 yrs	 Joel Hare, Julie Quinn

Wednesday, February 8
Bed Babies	 Penny Cobb, Debbie Thomas 

Toddlers	

Two’s	 Lisa Bradley, Rebecca Dribbon, 
Donna Simmons


